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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 

 

 

20th December, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 2  -  ‘Preparing for SATs’ 

Your child is due to take their SATs tests in May next year (week beginning 13th May, 2019) and to help you 
support them at home with their learning, we are running a one-hour information session on the following 
dates:   

 Tuesday, 15th January  (09:00 – 10:00) 

 Wednesday, 16th January  (15:15 – 16:15) 

 

During this session, I will offer guidance and information on the format of the SAT tests, the types of questions 
your child will face and ways in which you can help them prepare for these tests at home. 

If you feel that this would be of value to your child, please complete the application form titled ‘Year 2 
– Preparing for SATs’ by accessing the School App, select ‘More’ then ‘Forms’. 

The App can be downloaded by searching for ‘St. Paulinus Catholic Primary School’ in your Apple / 
Play store. 

Please ensure this is completed on the App no later than Friday, 11th January 2019.    

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact myself. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs. C. Bentley 
Acting Deputy Head 
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